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25th September 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We are writing to invite you to join us for our Macmillan Coffee 
Afternoon on Thursday 5th October, 3:30pm – 4:45pm.  
 
This is an opportunity for you to catch up with parents and 
members of our PTA over a cuppa and enjoy some tasty treats – whilst raising money to help 
us make sure no one has to face cancer alone.  
  
We are asking for cake donations for this event- if you are able to help, please let us know 
via the reply slip below and send your donations into 
the school office nearer the event.  
 
Cancer has directly affected the lives of our pupils and 
relatives in school and it is important that we make this a successful event.  
 
Historically, prior to Covid, this event was a huge success and we are 
hoping to relaunch this event with your support. Please invite family 
and friends to join us.  
 
Thank you in advance, 
 
With kind regards, 

Mr L Fellows and Perry Hall PTA 

___________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Macmillan Coffee Afternoon on Thursday 5thOctober 2023, 3:30pm-4:45pm 
 
Name of Child: ______________________________________       Class: _________________ 
 
 

I am willing to make cake donations for the Macmillan Coffee Morning. 
 

 
I am intending to attend the Macmillan Coffee Afternoon. Approximately ____ people will be 

attending.  
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